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PUBLIC

NOTIGE

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that members of the Board of Commissioners of the Chicago Housing
Authority will conduct site/building/bus tours of CHA properties throughout the remainder of FY2025.
Tours will be scheduled from 9:00 a.m. through 2:00 p.m. Commissioners may tour CHA
construction sites, buildings, model units and community centers. The tours will commence and end
at the CHA Corporate Offices, 60 E. Van Buren, Chicago, IL 60605.

Chicago Housing Authority
S/B: Lee Chuc-Gill, Secretary
CHA Board of Commissioners



